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I oppose bill 2025 - still! Even with the changes.  

The things in this bill would be fabulous if Oregon was in a financial boom 

unfortunately we are not. Families are struggling to get by; individuals are struggling 

to get by. We cannot afford more taxes, especially for frivolous things like this, not to 

mention the lack of trust with government spending and ODOT spending. No more 

taxes!!! 

Oregon is a mess!!! Please use the tax dollars you already have wisely! It really can 

work just like families who have to cut back and spend wisely and not selfishly. It’s 

common season really.  


